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SENIORS NUTRITION PROGRAM — The 
deal granting the oldsters of East Palo Alto 
and East Menlo Park a share of the Federal 
Government Senior Citizens Nutrition 
Program was consumated last Monday. 
Manuel Marshall, (pictured holding the 
seniors’ sign), a resident of East Palo Alto 
and ¡¡¡ember of the San Me. County

Commission on Aging for several months 
worked behind the scene to ensure the old­
sters east of the Bayshore freeway are in­
cluded in the pact. The officers of the 
seniors’ club got together for this photo at a 
recent meeting. The program will allow 
seniors 65-years of age and older to buy lunch 
for 25 cents.
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Students 
To Write 
History

In a special project spon­
sored by Nairobi Schools Inc., 
Nairobi High School School 
students will write the history 
of East Palo Alto for the 
school year 1973-74.

The history will include 
documenting evidence of all 
political, social and cultural 
events throughout the year 
The students will produce a 
book at the end of the project 
in May.

This project will be part of 
an on going process in yea rs 
to come to build a historical 
archives of local significance 
at the high school. Par­
ticipation of the community is 
solicited. For further in­
formation, call Danny Wilks 
at 325-1472.
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